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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Daisy Natalia Lucas Theo S Paige Freddie  

Teddy-James Reyah Elise Freya Serena Oscar 

Y2F Y3/4 G/K Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Rose Amy Gracie-Mae Kyran Riley Leo A 

Sophie-Leigh Ashleigh Zac Jacob Ava Jessica 

Attendance 

Y2M 99% Expected Attendance 

Y4/5K 98% Expected Attendance 

RecM 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1C, Y3/4M, Y5/6C 96% Expected Attendance 

Y1D, Y6K, Y3/4GK 93% Risk of under achievement 

RecP 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y2F 91% Risk of under achievement 

Pants socks and uniform  

Thank you to everyone who  

has sent in clothes for us to  

use in school. We will  

accept donations at any time  

throughout the year. 

Platinum Jubilee Celebration 

As part of our Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

children are invited to design a Platinum Pudding 

fit for the Queen. The winning design will be made 

and served for dessert on Platinum Jubilee theme 

day. 

 

Designs need to: 

• Be on A4 paper 

• Give your pudding a name 

• Do not include nuts or sweets 

• Label all of the different foods 

• Colour your design in realistic colours 

Deadline for designs Friday 27th May 

Diary Dates 

 

• 09.05.22 - SATS week 

• 27.05.22 – Coffee morning 

• 27.05.22 – Half Term 

• 06.06.22 – School starts 

• 27.06.22 – INSET day 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

 

Year 6 SATs Week 

Next week is a very important  

week for our Year 6 children as  

they will be sitting their SATs. The  

children have worked amazingly hard with our 

Year 6 team and deserve to do really well. We are 

offering our Year 6 children breakfast from 8am 

Monday to Thursday next week. We will be asking 

them to come in via their normal gate and make 

their way into the jungle room.  

Morning Safety 

It is lovely to see the children happy and 

excited coming into school and chatting 

and playing together. 
 

I am, however, worried about our 

children’s safety as a number of staff 

have spoken to me regarding their 

concerns about coming into school in a 

morning. I have had reports of children 

running across the car park, playing in 

the bushes (suddenly appearing as cars 

are driving past) and also children falling 

out with each other. Children are the 

responsibility of school from 8:30am or 

once staff have come out and opened 

the gate. Please keep an eye on your 

child to prevent accidents and incidents 

happening. 


